
 
Join us on Wednesday November 

8th at City Hall from 4-5 pm for 
free materials on Children’s 

Safety! 

We will also have fun games and 
prizes for the kids and a cake 

walk (bring a cake to 
participate in cake walk) 

 

Petey’s SnoCone Truck will be on 
site selling yummy goodies! 

 

Please call the City if you have any 
questions! 254-853-2314 


